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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Kristen Sheikh <kristen.sheikh@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 5, 2021 9:31 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 461 Lynnhurst Ave W

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello Mai,  
 
Thank you for working with me regarding the Legislative Hearing for my property at 461 W. Lynnhurst Avenue.  I have 
attached photos of the garbage dumpsters and recycling Toter location for my property and that of the neighbor 441 W. 
Lynnhurst Avenue. 
 
There are three photos attached.  Will you kindly let me know you have received this email.  
 
I will be available and waiting for your call on July 6th between 9:00-11:00 AM.   
 
You may reach me on 651-492-4016. 
 
Thank you again for your assistance. 
 
Kristen Sheikh 
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On Mon, Jun 28, 2021 at 3:24 PM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Ms. Sheikh, 

  

This is confirming your Legislative Hearing on July 6, 2021 remotely between 9 and 11 a.m.  I will call you into 
the hearing room at 651-492-4016. 

  

Videos will be sent separately. 
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Mai Vang 

City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 

15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 

Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

  

  

  


